
 

 

 

The Pomfret Fire District held its regular monthly meeting on December 16, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom 

Members present: B Sheldon, L Landry, B Geyer, T McNally J Dinsdale, T Goodier, P Boyd, D Morissette 

and M Williams. 

Guests: none  

Seating of Alternates: none 

Additions to Agenda: none  

Citizens Comments none 

KB Ambulance report: Will be a quarterly report going forward 

Minutes of the previous meeting: a motion was made by T McNally and second by B Sheldon to 

approve as presented.  

Treasurers Report: a motion was made by B Sheldon and second by L Landry to approve as presented. 

Committee reports: 

1. Building Maintenance Committee:  

a. Fall yard cleanup was done. 

b. Payloader in yard to plow driveway 

c.    Saveway cleaned and serviced boiler and the 2 units in addition. They are equipped 

with dehumidifiers. 

2. Personnel Committee: none 

Chiefs report: 

 Last month was busy with car accidents. Chief looking into equipment purchases to better equip 

for present day matters 

 R Wilson back with department in Fire Police capacity  

 Woodstock potentially looking into going with KB Ambulance  

 COVID-19 vaccine in our area. D May handling distribution for first responders in our area.   

Old Business: none. 

New Business:  Budget to be put on next months agenda and Zoom meeting for January District meeting 

Bills to be paid for the Department: A motion to pay the bills was made by B Sheldon and second by L 

Landry. 

Citizens Comments: none 

Meeting adjourned with a motion by T McNally and second by B Seldon at 7:14 p.m. 

 

Marcia Williams  

Treasurer/Clerk 


